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Meyers, Robert (COE) NG, O -] Z

From: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Sent:  Tuesday, July 24, 2007 2:58 PM

To: ‘Suramy Cabrera'

Subject: RE: DBD certification supporting documents item 29

Ms. Cabrera,

Based on the facts you have provided me, your application for DBD certification will not violate the Two Year Rule
contained in the county’s Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance. Please realize that you are not

person represent your company while you are still bound by the Two Year Rule or to wait until the two years have
expired. Lastly, if you are not going to be contracting directly with the County, the Two Year Rule does not apply.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience,
Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Pubiic Trust
(305) 350-0613

From: Suramy Cabrera [mailto:suramy_c@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 3:08 PM

To: Ethics (COE)

Subject: DBD certification supporting documents item 29

I'have incorporated and engineering firm and am seeking DBD certification. The application process
requires that persons employed within the past (2) years seek an opinion from the “...Commission on
Ethics and Public Trust regarding conflict of interest relative to contractual agreements with Miami-
Dade County.” My positions at the County were Construction Manager 3 with GSA from about July
2004 to May 2006, and Plan reviewer from May 2006 to February 2007. I am the sole owner of the
newly incorporated engineering business

Thank you,

Suramy Cabrera

Suramy Cabrera Engineering, PA
305-448-7303

Luggage? GPS? Comic books?
Check out fitting gifts for grads at Yahoo! Search.
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